
2017 Para-Driving Series with Scott Monroe
March 31:  Para-Driving Open House & Demonstration

June 9:  Adaptive/Para-Driving Clinic

August 18:  Adaptive/Para-Driving Clinic

November 10:  Para-Driving Open House & Demonstration

Come learn more about this unique sport opportunity.

Carlisle Academy, in partnership with the United States Equestrian Federation, was recently 
awarded an Adaptive Sports Grant from the Department of Veterans Affairs to support growth 
and participation of disabled veterans in para-equestrian sports. 

Veterans can observe or take the reins at this demonstration. Support drivers are in the carriage while participants learn how to 
maneuver through a cones course.

Full tuition support for veterans is available. Eligibility requirements apply.

Scott Monroe is an International Para-Driving Coach, Licensed Combined Driving Judge and Combined Driving Technical 
Delegate, Level 2 PATH Driving Instructor & USEF National Combined Driving Single Horse Champion. Scott brings 20 
years of driving experience and training of athletes. As a U.S. Marine, he has a keen interest in helping disabled veterans.

Para-Driving is an internationally-recognized and governed, elite equestrian sport. “Para” refers to parallel to able-bodied sports, 
designed for the independent athlete with permanent, physical and visual disabilities seeking a competitive track. Para-Driving 
operates under the same basic rules as Combined Driving but places competitors in various grades based on their functional abilities.
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Carlisle Academy is a recognized PATH Premier Accredited Center and a USEF/USPEA Para-Equestrian Center of Excellence.

For more info, contact Carlisle Academy Head of School, Sarah Armentrout at 207-985-0374 or sarmentrout@carlisleacademymaine.com.

Are you a disabled veteran looking for an exciting adaptive sport?
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